
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: 7/26/2013 4:18:39 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: following up on the business model of hte future

Hi Meredith, we need to get our next meeting in the calendar, so I’m hoping you can send us 
some suggested dates at your earliest convenience. We just had a good meeting with SDG&E 
who provided updated versions of their charts on the historical context of the industry from the 
past ten years through the 2030 timeframe, with regard to the roles the customers, regulatory 
agencies and utilities have played. We’re hoping that you’ll also have something along those 
lines to share with us. I understand SDG&E shared their outlines with you.

In addition, I and the SDG&E folks have been looking at recent commission decisions that 
point to specific business model choices. I am also hoping that your group would be able to 
share similar information with us on recent decisions affecting your company.

We’d like to meet as soon as possible to keep this process moving as fast as possible. Thanks, 
Kristin.

Kristin Ralff Douglas

Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-2826

krd@cpuc.ca.gov
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